
 

 

 

 
7th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A visit to Tweddle Farm, Hartlepool has been organised for Nursery and Reception on Tuesday 10th 
June linked to our science and topic work surrounding new life, animals and our wider environment. 
The trip will provide pupils with a rich experience of farm life and an understanding of caring for 
animals guided by their expert educational staff in the local area, alongside sharing an enjoyable day 
out with friends. 
 
The children will leave school at approximately 9.15am and we will be arriving back at school for the 
end of the school day. 
 
The children will require a packed lunch, please include an extra drink.  Our school cook can offer a 
packed lunch for those children who normally take school meals. Please email 
office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk or complete the slip below if you would like a school packed lunch, 
indicating which sandwiches your child would prefer.   
 
We do understand that this is an expensive trip as the transport is so costly due to coach prices, but 
we hope that it will be worthwhile for the children. A voluntary contribution of £17.25 per child will 
cover the cost of admission and transport. Payments can be made by logging onto your My Child at 
School (MCAS) account. If contributions are not sufficient to cover the cost of this visit then we will 
follow school policy and the event will be cancelled. Full refunds will be given to children who have 
paid. In the event of a child missing the visit, for whatever reason, we are unfortunately unable to 
offer refunds.  
 
Generic consent forms were completed at the start of September/start of nursery to cover this visit. 
 
Children may wear their own clothes for the visit, however, please take into account the unpredictable 
weather. Children must have sun cream, sun hat, suitable footwear and a rain coat.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Williams and Mrs Craft. 
EYFS Class Teachers  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
EYFS – Tweddle Farm – Tuesday 10th June  
 
I require a packed lunch for my child               
 
 
Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………..……..Class …………………….. 
 
      Cheese     Ham       Tuna 
Please indicate your child’s preference                                  
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